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January 25, 2022 BCC Work Session -
Transportation Funding Initiative 

The Mayor has recently communicated his intent to resume efforts to pursue a 
Charter County and Regional Transportation System Surtax as a means of 
funding transportation solutions that comprehensively address needs within the 
County. On January 25th, staff will conduct a work session with the Board in 
order to review the previous efforts relative to the Transportation Funding 
Initiative, discuss upcoming plans to re-engage with the community, share the 
framework of the plan that is being developed in response to the community's 
priorities, and outline the process and timeline required for a potential ballot 
initiative. 

This work session is for informational purposes only and no action is requested 
of the Board at this time. 

BWB/es 

c: Jeffrey J. Newton, County Attorney 
Chris Testerman, AICP, Deputy County Administrator 
Roseann Harrington, Chief of Staff 
Carla Bell Johnson, AICP, Assistant County Administrator 




